
Hey there Deer Park Families!  Only 8 more days of school 

to finish our year on a positive note!  

• We have transitioned our 4th grade students into Safety Patrol positions so they 

will be ready in August when students return.  Parents of 4th grade safety patrol can 

drop off students at front gazebo as early at 7:40, but not after 7:50. 

•  Our 5th graders are preparing for their State Science Test, which is Tuesday and 

Wednesday this week.  Remember that we need all 5th graders to get a good night’s 

sleep, eat healthy and arrive on time on their last 2 testing days.  

• On Tuesday, we do have chorus practice right after school and on Wednesday night 

it’s the Grand Finale for our chorus program as we invite the families to join us at The 

River Ridge Performing Arts Center.  Students should arrive between 6:30 and 6:45 

and the show starts at 7 p.m. 

• Friday is a big day at The Park as we invite all Kindergarten families to join us in the 

cafeteria starting at 8:45am for our Kindergarten presentation beginning at 9:00 

am.  Our little ducklings have been working hard to make sure they dazzle all their 

families.  

• On Friday we also send our 5th graders off to experience Urban Air Trampoline 

Park.  All 5th grade parents must pick up your child from Urban Air on Friday.  Please 

arrive no later than 3p.m. for pick up AT Urban Air.  5th grade families we are asking 

that you limit the amount of family that come to the Promotion Ceremony on 

Monday May 23rd at 9 a.m.  Our cafeteria is not the largest and we really want to 

ensure parents have priority seating to enjoy this special day.  However, On Tuesday 

the 24th, during the clap out we will be outside and we invite you to bring as many 

participants as you would like.  You are welcome to bring balloons during both 

festivities we just ask that they be able to sit off to the side during the promotion 

ceremony.  

• Are you a family that may be looking for mental health support this 

summer?  Please check out these two flyers Clearwater groups pg 2.png  Clearwater 

Groups pg 1.png  for a provider with many different opportunities to include support 

with anger management, coping skills, as well as ADHD support.  

• It’s baseball season and the Tampa Bay Rays are having a Pasco Day!  The school 

that sells the most tickets will get a visit from Raymond and The Rays come Fall.  So, 

check out this flyer Rays Game.pdf to sign up to purchase your family’s tickets for 

Saturday, June 4th vs Chicago White Sox at 4:10 pm.  Tickets are only $19 each and a 

portion of each ticket purchased will be given back to Pasco County Schools.  

Thank you for all your support and wishing everyone a 

focused and productive week!   
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